
From: Fox, Zach <zach.fox@shj.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/9/2016 12:22:26 PM
Subject: Re: Tucker Hipps Transparency Act

Hey Chaney, I called yesterday and left a voicemail. What's the word on the bill?

On Tue, Jun 7, 2016 at 5:40 PM, Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Zach-

 

Give me a call on this when you get a chance.

 

Thanks,

 

Chaney Adams

Press Secretary

Office of Governor Nikki Haley

803-528-7217

-- 

Zach Fox
Education Reporter
189 W. Main Street, Spartanburg, SC 29306
P: 864-562-7269
C: 864-607-6113
Twitter: @ZachFoxSHJ
 
zach.fox@shj.com

This message may contain confidential and/or privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient or authorized to receive this 
for the intended recipient, you must not use, copy, disclose or take any action based on this message or any information herein. If you 
have received this message in error, please advise the sender immediately by sending a reply e-mail and delete this message. Thank 
you for your cooperation.
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